
GROUNDBREAKING
STATION 295

THE SALT RIVER FIRE DEPARTMENT INVITES YOU

For more info or questions, contact Nelson Wood: 480-362-7571

Golf cart rides will be provided 
from Casino Arizona parking area 

to groundbreaking event.

No parking along 92nd Street.

HEAR HISTORY OF ORGANIZATION, 
FORCASTED GROWTH & SEE DESIGN 
CONCEPTS OF NEW FIRE STATION!

MONDAY, MAY 12, 2025
9AM - 11AM | 92ND ST. & MCKELLIPS RD.

Ceremony

MCKELLIPS RD.
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